
 

 

 нмǎǘ aŀȅ нлнм 

Teacher Highlights 

3C really enjoyed their 
visit with Fr. Sean to-
day. He showed us his 
special Pentecost vest-
ments and spoke to 
the children about the 
symbols and why they 
are so important.  

3P have been enjoying our geography 
topic on settlements. We have been 
finding out about the different facili-
ties we would find in cities and towns.  

Part of the display Ash Class did of 
their paintings in the style of Vincent 
Van Gogh.  

Chestnut Class have 
been superstars this 
week learning all their 
numbers and phonics.  

In Year 1 we have been learning about 
good and bad choices and about for-
giveness in Religious Education.  
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Teacher Highlights 

6W have been exploring 
Newtonôs colour theory 
and the visible spectrum 
in Science by making and 
investigating what colour 
wheels can teach us 
about light.  

In 4P we started a new computing 
topic: ñCoding and programmingò. 
We learnt how important coding is 
in the modern world and started 
building our own basic commands.  

This week in Art, 6F created 
contrasting images of Lagos 
and London linked to our 
class text.  

5A have been 
learning how to use 
a protractor to 
measure angles in 
maths.  

In 4S we enjoyed learning 
about the Roman invasion 
of Britannia and how Ca-
ratacus fought valiantly to 
defend his land!  

In 5F we have been super en-
thusiastic during mathematics, 
challenging ourselves to reach 
new heights and tackle those 
mastery questions!  


